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29th Jany 7

Sir

I have the honor, by desire of thee

Superintendent General of Indian

Affairs, to acknowledge the receipt

of a letter from your Department

dated 15th instant, Covering a Copy

of a letter from the Provincial Lecretar

of Ontario, and the enclosures referred

to therein, relative to the claims of the

Mohawk Indians to lands in the

Township of Tyendinaga. I am to

request that you will inform Hr

Ham the Lieutenant Governor of

Ontario, that his Excellency the Governut

General in Council has sanctioned the

repayment, for the beneefit of the Indian

of the amount of purchase money

Coleccted

The Honorable

The Secretary of State

for Canada
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